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File: 97325-20/2013-02 

 

April 14, 2016 

Mike Larock 

Director of Professional Practice and Forest Stewardship 

Association of BC Forest Professionals 

602-1281 West Georgia Street  

Vancouver, BC  V6E 3J7 

 

Dear Mike Larock: 

Re: Response to the Board’s Special Investigation Report FPB/SIR/44, Forest 

Stewardship Plans: Are They Meeting Expectations? 

Thank you for your letter of February 24, 2016, outlining the ABCFP’s communication 

plan to make professionals aware of their responsibilities regarding FSPs and the work 

completed to date. 

We accept your response to our recommendation and will continue to discuss your 

communications plan with you as it unfolds over time. 

Yours sincerely, 

Timothy S. Ryan, RPF 

Chair  
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April 19, 2016 

Tom Ethier 

Assistant Deputy Minister 

Resource Stewardship Division 

Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations 

Box 9532, Stn Prov Govt 

Victoria, BC  V8W 9M1 

Dear Tom Ethier: 

Re: Response to the Board’s Reports on Forest Stewardship Plans, FPB/SIR/44  

Thank you for your letter of April 14, 2015, following up on Tim Sheldan’s December 18, 

2015, letter responding to the Board’s recommendations in the above report. 

We were pleased to see the Minister’s and the chief forester’s guidance to government 

staff with respect to handling expiring FSPs and ensuring the public and interested 

groups have the opportunity to review and comment on these FSPs at least once every 

five years. We also support the development of FSP workshops for those who prepare, 

review and approve FSPs and we encourage everyone involved to ensure they are 

implemented this spring, as planned.  We look forward to reviewing some of the 

renewed FSPs in the coming year to see how they have been improved. 

We also support the Ministry’s efforts to develop technology-based solutions for 

information sharing on roads and cutblocks. We have seen good examples of this 

approach by some licensees and government offices and encourage broader adoption 

of these solutions and approaches. As you know, pubic satisfaction with the 

opportunities to have input to forestry decisions is declining and it’s important to turn 

that around as soon as possible. 

Thank you for updating us on your progress implementing the Board’s 

recommendations. We look forward to continued updates as the enhancements to 

public involvement are further developed and as improvements to the FRPA 

framework are implemented.  

Yours sincerely, 

Timothy S. Ryan, RPF 

Chair  




